
Red Rose Primary School

8th March 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

Re: Free thermometers

We have been provided with approximately 50 free digital thermometers from NHS England  to distribute to

parents alongside a helpful leaflet.

The initiative has been introduced to support families in building confidence in managing minor illness at

home and knowing when to contact the GP.  Alongwith the thermometer, there is a useful leaflet providing

information.

The digital thermometers can be placed under a child’s arm to take a reading.

Please note:

● This equipment comes with a button battery and may not be suitable to hand to younger children.

● The thermometer will need to be stored in a place at cool/room temperature (away from radiators etc)

Thermometers are available from the school office on a first come first served basis.

Kind regards

Mrs A Brinton

HEADTEACHER
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